

City of Anaheim

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE

Notice is hereby given that at the Anaheim City Council meeting of January 11, 2022 the following public hearing was continued to **January 25, 2022**, at **6:30 P.M**:

Public hearing on Redistricting pursuant to Elections Code Section 21607.1 to:

- 1) Consider and discuss Draft Council District Maps submitted to the City
- 2) Receive and file public input on communities of interest, district boundaries, and draft maps
- 3) Select a draft map for adoption or select specific draft maps for additional public review and input.

Public hearings are held in the Council Chamber of Anaheim City Hall. Further information regarding the above-referenced item is available in the Office of the City Clerk, Anaheim City Hall, 200 S. Anaheim Blvd., 2nd floor, Anaheim CA 92805, or by telephone (714) 765-5166.

CITY OF ANAHEIM

Theresa Bass, CMC

City Clerk

200 S. Anaheim Boulevard Suite 217 Anaheim, California 92805

P.O. Box 3222 Anaheim, California 92803

TEL (714) 765-5166 FAX (714) 765-4105

www.anaheim.net

Posted: January 12, 2022